
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 

28th February 2018 

 

Dear Applicant, 

Thank you for your interest in Regent High School, and the post of Teacher of Art.   

‘This school continues to be good.’ (Ofsted, January 2018) 

Regent High School is an 11-19 co-educational comprehensive school with an inspiring and dynamic curriculum that 

challenges all students to realise their full potential.  Our innovative curriculum equips students with the skills required for 

success as dynamic citizens of the 21st century.   

In January 2018, Ofsted graded Regent High School and Regent Sixth Form as ‘good,’ with the ‘Headteacher’s vision, drive 

and determination ensuring that the school is moving forward rapidly.’ Furthermore, they stated that Regent High School is ‘an 

inclusive school with a culture of high expectations for all.’ 

Students thrive at Regent High School and leave us as inspired, independent and articulate young adults, ready to enter the 

world as ambitious global citizens. We are proud of our achievements and have a determined vision for the future, 

centering on our stimulating curriculum and state-of-the-art facilities; we look forward to even more successes and 

achievements as we embark on our journey to excellence.  

As a member of staff at Regent High School you will be joining an outstanding team of dedicated colleagues who ensure 

our students are given the best possible education to become confident, successful and independent young learners. At 

Regent High School we pride ourselves on our creative and dynamic learning environment, enriched by our staff, students 

and network of partners. We encourage personal creativity and welcome innovative, forward-thinking ideas from staff.   

Teamwork is at the heart of all that we do, and by working together we aim to secure a successful future for all our 

students.  We encourage staff to spend some time with us before starting in their new role to gain a real understanding of 

our ethos and what we have to offer. 

Please visit the ‘Vacancies’ section of our website – www.regenthighschool.org.uk – to download further information 

about our school to support your decision about applying for a post at Regent High School.   

I very much look forward to receiving your application. 

With best wishes 

 

Mr G Moore  

Headteacher 

http://www.regenthighschool.org.uk/

